o KINGSTON ECO-OP

KINGSTON

VOLUNTARY
KINGSTON ECO-OP
FFFFFFFFFFFFFFFF ARE PROUD TO LAUNCH ‘i
"'THE LARCH'’

A SOCIAL CLUB FOR ADULTS WITH AUTISM AGED 23+

Wednesdays from 6-9pm

Enhanceable Centre, 13 Geneva road,
Kingston. KT1 2TW

OPENS ON THE 16TH AUGUST

Contact us for more information and how to join the club:
leeni@kingstoneco-op.org.uk
07393 378 833

¥

Activities at the club will be chosen by @
\

members with a focus on being sociable
and expressing yourself.

6 Those with a learning disability will be
\ signposted to other services
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The Larch club was set up by a working group and the name is an anagram of their names.
We love the name as when we looked it up these explanations were found:

Resilient
The Larch tree is considered to be a handsome tree and is resilient to fire and injury.
The lovely Larch is an unusual tree in that it presents as a conifer but is actually deciduous.
Masking
The Larch looks like a conifer tree but unlike other conifers it loses its leaves in the winter.

It is the first conifer to grow leaves in the Spring!

Adaptable
Adapts to its environment and can grow in the coolest climates.

Clever
There is even a pilgrimage every September to the Rocky mountains to honour the Larch!
We are honouring people with autism by creating the Larch club.
To know more about The Lovely Larch
The Coolest Tree on the great divide trail in Canada

Visit the site below

https://greatdividetrail.com/the-lovely-larch-coolest-tree-on-the-gdt/



